Subj:

Thank you

Date:

Tuesday, April 4, 2006 7:37:29 AM

From:

smcgavern@oada.com

To:

toddhunt91@aol.com

Dear Todd,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your presentation to the attendees of the OADA Convention at their recent meetings in Palm Springs.

Your topic was very timely and extremely well received. It was very apparent our attendees could relate to your humor. We have had nothing but favorable comments on your presentation.

It was a pleasure having you join us. Our sincere thanks for your participation.

Sincerely,

Sheryl McGavern Executive Assistant